
SDNP/20l00660/HOUS Beck House. Selham Lane

Subiect SDNP/2OI0O66O/HOUS Beck House. Selham Lane
From: "Sandy Macqueen " <smacgpc@gmx.com>

Date: 27 lO3 l2O2O, L6:45
To: sam.m u ir@ch ichester.gov. u k

CC:'Tracy Rowe" <grafftr a m pc@gmx.co. u k1 dcpla n n in g@ch ich ester. gov. u k

Dear Sirs
In these very troubled times I as Chairman of Graffiam FC Planning Committee am writing to state that by
way of an email exchange with my fellow councillors we have discussed the above application and have
received four support replies and one no reply. Whilst we have not held a forrnal planning meeting open to
the public this cannot formally reprsent the views of GFC, but would you please accept that four
councillors who are all Graffiam pdrishioners, have indicated as individual parishioners their suppoft.
Yours sincerely
Sandy Macqueen

Chairman of Graffiam Parish Council Planning Committee
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